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animalrehabilitation
S P E C I A L  I N T E R E S T  G R O U P

HELLO TO ALL OF OUR  
ANIMAL REHABILITATION 
SPECIAL INTEREST 
GROUP MEMBERS! 
First, some thank you’s…

…to Jennifer Brooks for coordinating efforts at the SIG
booth at the 5th International Symposium on Rehabilitation & 
Physical Therapy in Veterinary Medicine in Minneapolis this 
August;

…to our members who worked as “booth babes” at the
VetPT Symposium:  Jennifer Brooks, Ellen Bloome, Alison 
Eagan, Jeanine Freeberg, Carrie Adrian, Katie Brusewitz, Donna 
Redman-Bentley, Beth Williams, Nancy Doyle, Michelle 
Lazarski, Lisa Bedenbaugh, Janet Steiss, and Connie Schulte;

…to our members who attended the VetPT Symposium
and contributed to some lively discussion at the informal SIG 
business meeting at the conference; and

…to all of our members who responded to the AR-SIG
Practice Analysis Survey (and those who helped to test the 
survey and serve on our national advisory group).

This coming year will certainly be an exciting one for the 
SIG.  We’ve got a great educational session planned for CSM, 
“The Devine Equine,” featuring Narelle Stubbs and Lin 
McGonagle.  We’ll be working on consolidating statistics and 
(finally) writing up the results of our Practice Analysis.  We’ll be 
launching our “pet project,” the canine rehabilitation reference 
clipboard—thanks to Carrie Adrian and Tara Frederickson for 
their tireless efforts in revision after revision after revision.  

Remember that the Canine and Equine Anatomy ISCs are 
still available through the Orthopaedic Section.

Nominations are open for A-SIG President.  Please submit 
any nominations to Cheryl Riegger-Krugh (crieggerkrugh@
gmail.com) or Amy Kramer (kramerpt@verizon.net), our 
nominating committee members.

As always, don’t hesitate to contact me or the other officers 
of the SIG regarding any of your ideas for the future of the SIG, 
especially concerning continuing education opportunities for 
SIG members!

Till next time.  
Amie Hesbach, PT

forpawsrehab@comcast.net


